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Weekly News 6th July 2018  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you are enjoying our balmy summer. This week and next 
week the main activity has been microsociety. We had a successful 
run through with year 4 on Wednesday. Year 5 are now reflecting on 
this and working out how to make it even better for you. 

In English, we have been writing an independent story based on our 
book Floodland. The children have come up with some creative and 
interesting alternative story lines. 

In maths we have been reminding the children about multiplication and 
division. We are looking forward to revising and continuing with time as 
a topic next week. 

Microsociety will be on Thursday from 2 pm. The children are looking 
forward to showing you all their hard work and inventive businesses. 
Bring a little bit of ‘real’ money to purchase the class’ muffins.  

We will be making savoury muffins in school next week. Each class 
has chosen a recipe from the ones brought in for homework. We will 
make them class by class, in the afternoons, ready for you to buy on 
Thursday. This mini project links to our DT curriculum as well as 
citizenship whilst raising money for our charity.  

We would really appreciate any offers of muffin/cake tins that you 
could send in on Monday please. We do not have a sufficient 
supply in school. You will be able to take them back by Thursday. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Year 5 Team  
 

Homework Reminder 

 

Microsociety:  All children to learn the words to ‘The Greatest Show’ 

song. 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Reminder 

July 9 

Making muffins in school  

July 12 

Microsociety Assembly 

 

Announcements 

 Trip to France 

Please can we request you check 
your child’s passport to ensure it 
is valid at the time of the trip. 

For the children travelling on the 
collective passport, your 
paperwork is being processed. If 
you have any questions about 
this please speak to the office 
staff.   

Bikeability 

Reminder for children on the 
second course to ensure they 
have their bike next week - in 
good working order and a helmet.  

 


